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Barry 

 The Center for Family Support (CFS) has an incredible staff! These 
individuals are some of the most dedicated people I have ever had the 
pleasure to know and work with. Their commitment to the individuals and 
families we serve is amazing. Whether providing Self Direction support to an 
individual living in their own apartment and maintaining a job, or working 
with residents in one of our Group Homes, or providing vital training at our 
Day Program locations, the staff of CFS will always find a way to provide 
the support so that our service recipients can live the life they choose to live. 
 
 I see the work of our staff and that motivates me to do all that I can to 
raise more funds for CFS. When I think about how additional revenue can help 
the staff deliver our programs and services, I understand the impact it will have 
on those who count on us every day.  
 

 The Center for Family Support has been serving those with developmental challenges for over 
60 years. The innovative programs that CFS has developed continue to be in the forefront of our        
industry. We have worked hard to stay ahead of the curve in regard to caring for those who are in 
need of our help, developing and designing programs that help our service recipients make the 
choices in their life that are most important to them. 

 Know that our staff is working as hard as possible to improve the quality 
of so many lives. That’s what we do! 

Barry Haber 

Director of  Development 

A Message from our Director of Development 

Hello Everyone, 
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 On Tuesday September 29th, The Center for Family 
Support (CFS) held its 15th Annual Golf Outing at Edgewood 
Country Club in River Vale, NJ. A great day was had by all. 
The weather cooperated, the golf course was in great shape 
and the food and service provided by Edgewood was      
outstanding. 73 golfers took the course and the round moved 
smoothly for everyone. Over $44,000 was raised to support 
the programs and services of CFS. 
 
 Some of the new additions to this year’s               
outing were pictures taken of each foursome as well as a 
video that was made of all of the golfers teeing off. The  
video was shown during the event Cocktail Reception and 
was enjoyed by everyone. 
 
 CFS Board members Jeff Benedict, Lloyd Stabiner 
and Tanya Herriott did a tremendous job of raising vital  
revenue for the outing. New Golf Committee Member Bud 
Howey made a valuable contribution to the planning effort in 
his first year on the committee. 
 
 As we close the books on the 2015 event, I am 
pleased to announce the date of our 2016 Golf Tournament: 

 
2016 CFS Golf Outing 

 
Tuesday September 27, 2016 

 
Edgewood Country Club 

 
                                          River Vale, NJ  

2015 Golf Outing a Great Success 

Success!! 

Participants  
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 When thinking about your charitable giving and 
possibly making one more tax-deductible gift before the 

end of the year, please keep The Center for Family 
Support in mind. We serve 1,500 people every week, 
helping them to live the lives they have chosen to live. 
Our After-School Program in Staten Island, our New 
Jersey Day Programs, the powerful Self Direction 

program, all need your  
help and support. 

 
 As the holiday’s approach, remember those less 

fortunate. Be as generous as you can. You have the 
power to change someone’s life for the better. What a 

great holiday gift that would be. 
 

Visit our website at www.cfsny.org and make your gift 
today! 
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